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            2021-06-14 
PARENT CIRCULAR NO 16 OF 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

1. WELCOME 
 
We would like to welcome Mr Ishaad Snyman, as language teacher, and Mr Thereon Steyn, as the new 
groundsman, who is joining us this week. We trust that they will soon find their feet here at fesies. We trust 
that each of them will contribute to the success of our school 
 

2. GRADE R REGISTRATION FOR 2022 
 
Registration for the above grade has already reached capacity. Successful applications will be notified at 
the beginning of the third term.  
 

3. COVID-19  
 
It is clear from recent media reports that schools are currently suffering from a dramatic increase in positive 
Covid-19 cases among staff and learners. Parents are advised not to have the antibody test done when 
they suspect a learner may have the virus. This test is only reliable when a person has been infected with 
the virus for some time. Please note that the correct testing can be done at the clinic at no cost. However, 
you will wait longer for the result of the test. Please do not send your child(ren) to school before the result 
is known. 
 

4. “FESIE-FUNNY FEET” 
 
The learners are welcome to wear slippers or coloured socks with their school clothes on Thursday, 17 June 
(Group B) and on Friday, 18 June (Group A). R5 is to be paid to their register teacher. This is our way of 
clebrating “Youth day!” 
 

5. UPCOMING TEST SERIES 
 

Parents are reminded that the Grade 4-7 test series starts on 23 June 2021. Your child has already received 
the roster and demarcation for the tests. It is extremely important that your child attend school in preparation 
for the test series. As a parent, please also ensure that your child is prepared. Your cooperation is 
appreciated. 
 

6. YOUTH DAY 
 
Wednesday, 16 June is a public holiday. We will celebrate Youth Day. Please note that Group B must be at 
school on Thursday, 17 June 2021. 
 
Fesie greetings 
 
 
_______________________ 
MR. J. G. CLAASSEN 
PRINCIPAL 
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